
CITY OF CENTRAL POINT 

GOAL 5 – RESOURCE PLANNING PROJECT 

Written proposal due 4:30 p.m. June 6, 2022 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

Public notice is hereby given that the City of Central Point has issued an RFQ from qualified 

consulting firms to complete a Resource Planning Project in accordance with Oregon’s 

Statewide Planning Goal 5 and Oregon Administrative Rule (OAR) Section 660, Division 23, 

including inventory and assessment of local wetlands and riparian areas. The project area 

includes the City’s existing corporate boundary, the existing Urban Growth Boundary (UGB), 

and the recently acknowledged UGB expansion areas. Respondents shall submit three (3) 

copies of their statement of qualifications for the scope of work to the City of Central Point 

Planning Department, 140 South Third Street, Central Point OR 97502. The deadline for the 

written responses to this request is June 6, 2022 at 4:30 p.m. Post-marked responses will not 

substitute for actual receipt of the respondent’s proposal.  Responses shall be in a sealed 

envelope, clearly marked with the project title, company name and date of submittal.   

Final consultant selection will be based on qualifications and demonstrated experience in the 

respondent submittals. The consultant/proposal will be selected based on the project approach 

demonstrating the consultant’s ability to achieve the City’s stated objectives for completing the Project, 

demonstrated experience of the project team in completing tasks outlined in Scope of Work, the capability 

and availability of the project team, and the ability to meet the project schedule. The City of Central Point 

reserves the right to evaluate, approve, or reject firms based on their review.  

The full RFQ, including Scope of Work and all submittal requirements, may be found on the City of 

Central Point’s website at: https://www.centralpointoregon.gov/publicworks/page/goal-5-resource-

planning-project. Please direct all questions to: Justin Gindlesperger at 541.664.3321 (x245) or 

Justin.gindlesperger@centralpointoregon.gov  

 

 


